
         ​ My letter to year 6 
 
Dear Year 6 pupil, 
 
Last September I started my Secondary school journey at MHS. I came from 
a very small primary school which had less than 100 pupils, so the thought of 
going up to a massive school with thousands of pupils was quite scary.  I 
knew quite a few older pupils and my brother was in year 11, but it still 
worried me that I'd get lost. 
 
On my first day I got on the school bus and felt very nervous. All the way in 
I kept thinking, What if I get lost? What if I'm late to class? How do I get lunch? 
The older pupils on the bus reassured me that there are always older pupils 
and 6 form pupils and teachers about in the first week to guide you to your 
classes and point you in the right direction.  On your first week the teachers 
are a little bit lenient on you being late to class, because they understand 
that there are so many new classes to find. 
 
As my first week went on every day I found my way around easier and 
easier. Then by Friday I pretty much knew my way around and wasn't being 
late for classes and had sussed the dinner queue. 
 
So basically there is nothing to worry about. The teachers are all very helpful 
and not scary at all. The older pupils do mess around a bit but they mean 
no harm and most will make themselves late for class just to take you to 
your next class.  
 
Please don't worry as my first year at Milford Haven School has been great! 
There really wasn't anything to worry about. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 A Pupil from 7A (Dragon House) 


